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ARDUin VET-NewsLetter-1 
Virtual meeting by Zoom platform - 26th and 27th of April 2021 

26th of April 2021 

 

The first Kick-off meeting took place in virtual mode, as decided among the partners in consideration of the 

epidemiological emergency present in all countries.  Participants from the project from Turkey, Greece, Austria, Romania 

and Italy had an interesting exchange of information and knowledge about the project and each person's responsibilities. 

 The meeting opened with the warm greeting of Mr Ummet Kaya, manager of Gölbaşı VET school who wished everyone a 

good job. Mr Huseyin Gokce started the first session of the meeting, presenting the project, the expected motivations and 

results, shared responsibilities, as described in the application form, and initiated cooperation between the partners.  

Each partner presented their school and Country.   

At the end of this moment of sharing, the Turkish team presented the project website and the Facebook page 

dedicated to it.  

The Italian team showed the flyer made and the YouTube channel of the project, called Project ARDUinVet. 

Austria presented the project's Instagram and Twitter account.  

Greece designed the logo and showed the project's eTwinning pages. It gave information on how to enrich it 

with materials and how to add participants, both students and teachers.    

Romania presented the 1st promotional video of the project on what has been achieved and what will be done in 

the future. The video was uploaded to the YouTube channel. 
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27th of April 2021 

 

On the second day, the participants, after agreeing on the dates of the next meetings, followed the 

workshops organized by the Turkish team: 

Workshop: Demonstration of a Button & LED Module Kit – Mr. Huseyin GOKCE. 

Workshop: How to use ThinkerCad and Fritzing. – Mss. Goknur TABAN, Mr. Huseyin GOKCE. 

During the two Workshop, thanks to the project examined, the team explained how the various partners 

will have to structure the different modules. Fritzing and TinkerCad were introduced, two software that 

allow you to simulate and draw projects with Arduino. It was decided that within the modules all 

circuits will have to be designed with Fritzing and it was recalled that all texts will have to be formatted 

in Times New Roman with font size set to 12.  

The participants shared the significance and importance of this European project and finally put several 

questions to the Coordinator to better understand the next steps and the tasks assigned. The Italian team 

will draw up the Newsletter of this meeting. 

We discussed the best ways to organize TPM mobility in presence and the teachers to be involved.  

At the end of the second working session, the participants shared a moment of narrating their travel 

experiences and expressed the mutual pleasure of the time successfully spent together, important both 

to start a good relationship between the teachers involved and for the best success of the project. 

 


